
From: Lori Magaro
To: Alyssa Roslan
Subject: Oceans Dunes
Date: Wednesday, April 25, 2018 10:17:30 AM

The latest abatement order is inadequate. We need a more substantial reduction in particulate contamination of our
air and we need it now. How is recreation that endangers public health and protected wildlife habitats being allowed
to continue? Our health is in your hands. I urge you to close the most problematic areas of the Dunes immediately
and demand a prompt, comprehensive solution to our toxic air quality; if all involved parties do not respond, fines
appropriate to the public health endangerment must be assessed.

A Resident of Nipomo, home to some of the worst air quality in the nation.
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